
Thank you so much for taking part in our BH20for20  
fundraising campaign! 

Thank you for making a difference to the lives of vulnerable  
children and families in your community.

Ros Marshall
Managing Director, International, MD Europe,

Trustee of the Bright Horizons Foundation for Children

Signed:

£

BH20for20

20
years


	Text: 
	Amount: 


